
Ivano-Frankivsk Construction Update 

September 7, 2019 

I received an update from Ivan Skoleba on the progress of the construction of the operation’s complex. Things 
are going well. In the August UKRAINE MISSIONS newsletter there will be more news of this amazing action. 
When completed, this center will provide the Lord’s Church an operation’s center for a number of actions that 
will further the gospel in western Ukraine. We already have the storage and distribution building in operation. 
We plan to finish the roof-over and at least one room so the congregation can begin meeting at this location. 
This is a significant step that will help the Church in many ways. 

THANK YOU to all who have given to get us this far in the construction. We have been able to meet the payment 
deadline of September 15. Now we are striving to meet the next payment deadline of December 15. We are 
receiving funds for this payment and need approximately $35,000.00 more to meet this goal. This is within reach 
if all will do what they are able to do in giving! 

September 7 report on the Church in Ivano-Frankivsk and the construction project: 

 “Greetings dear brothers and sisters! Thank you for your 
prayers and support.  

This week we finished putting together wooden trusses. 
We plan to install these structures over the assembly 
room on Tuesday. The men of the congregation have 
decided to work at construction from Monday through 
Thursday next week to speed up the work and save funds. 
We also expect to welcome our brothers and sisters from 
Dalraida and Hillsboro soon. In preparation for their visits 
here we are inviting people to Bible classes. In this way 
when our American brothers and sisters arrive, people will 
plan their time and attend Bible classes.  



John Durham has arrived to us and he teaches English to students at the University. And he has also planned some 
interesting Bible lessons for the Church.  

We thank you, dear brothers and sisters for your sacrifices for our spiritual growth. We are thankful for your material 
donations as they fill a need that we cannot do. We especially that you for your time that you devote to our congregation 
so it can grow in spirit. We love you, in Christ, Ivan and our family.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 24, “As for construction, everything is going 
according to our schedule. We started with the walls on the 
second level. Men work fast and well. I think, Lord willing, 
we will carry out everything planned for this year. We have 
received and unloaded wooden trusses for the assembly 
hall. We will begin putting them together and then will 
install them. Everything will depend on the weather. We 
have also had gravel and metal delivered for concrete framework over restrooms…We all work to set up things 
for the teams coming in September and October. We are looking forward to seeing you and we are sure this 
time we will have unforgettable memories of our work for the glory of God.” 
 

Please help your brethren complete this construction phase! Send a generous donation to: 
 

Dalraida Church of Christ, UKRAINE MISSIONS 
3740 Atlanta Highway, Montgomery, AL 36109 


